

## Parent Involvement County



At St. Cecilia's Infant and Nursery School we both recognise and value the importance and significance of the role that parents and/or carers play in their child's education. We will endeavour to support both your efforts at home and increase the opportunities that school can provide for you to engage more fully in your children's education.

Along with the statutory requirements for reporting to parents and/or carers three times a year regarding your child's progress, we also arrange a wide variety of opportunities for you to liaise with school and share your child's learning journey.

On a regular basis we will also signpost course/learning programmes that will take place locally (please check bulletin board/newsletters/flyers) which you may wish to access. On occasion workshops will be held at school and we will promote these and encourage you to attend.



Kind regards

Mrs. E. van de Waal Headteacher























## St. Cecilia's Catholic Infant and Nursery School



## Nursery Parent Opportunities

During your child's time in nursery you will be invited to join us and be part of your child's 'learning journey'. Throughout the academic year there will be plenty of opportunities to gain further insight into nursery life.



In the second half of the spring term we regularly hold 'Stay and Play' sessions where, on a rolling programme, parents and carers are welcome to come and join us for part of the session, where you will have fun, playing alongside your children and their friends.

During the year you will be invited to come and join us for 'Story Time'. This is when we share stories, songs and nursery rhymes together. Apart from being lots of fun, it can often give parents and carers ideas about how to further help their children at home with developing literacy and numeracy skills.





There will also be opportunities to join us for a variety of celebrations throughout the year. For example, our Christmas concert and celebrations related to R.E. topics

We will regularly be inviting visitors into school to enhance our curriculum e.g. new mum's with their babies when we have a baby clinic as a role-play area. If you think you may be able to support us as a 'visitor' to enhance our curriculum, please speak to nursery staff and let them know.

We look forward to the coming year and sharing our nursery successes together!